
Heritage Square Homes Association 

Parking Change Announcement

8/16/2018
Dear Homeowners/Residents:

The parking spaces in the cutout at the Liberty 
Bell Court end of the Burke Road service road have
been changed to VISITOR PARKING.  The spaces 
have been defined with lines, the word “VISITOR” 
has been clearly stenciled on the curb adjacent to 
each space and new signs with arrows designating
the spaces as visitor spaces have been installed.

Heritage Square Homes Association VISITOR 
PARKING rules are now in force for those 
spaces just as they are throughout the 
community.

These spaces are for your visitors only and 
must display the visitor hangtag assigned to 
your address or they will be subject to towing.  
The hangtag must be hung from the rearview 
mirror so the number can be clearly read 
through the windshield 


